Book Drive

Part of an early literacy initiative.

The idea is simple: having books in the home in early childhood has
been shown to increase lifelong learning. That's why we're asking
people to donate new or gently used copies of their favourite
childhood books (especially for age 2 - 10). These books will go
directly into the hands of children in need across Vancouver.

Donation can be dropped off from:

For more information please contact info@thereadingbear.ca or visit
our website at www.thereadingbear.ca

Thank you!
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